
About the Student Handbook 
South University (the “University”) reserves the right to change policies and procedures contained within this 
student handbook. Notice is not required for a new policy to take effect; however, South University will make 
reasonable attempts to notify students promptly of any policy changes through the student portal, website or email 
postings, mail distributions or other methods deemed appropriate by the college administration. 

The Student Handbook applies to all students enrolled in courses at South University.  Programs may have a 
programmatic specific handbook that the student is also responsible for understanding. 
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